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On behalf of the Sidra Medical Centre and WOFAPS World Congress, we are pleased to accept your 

abstract at the upcoming 6th World Congress of Pediatric Surgery, to be held in Doha, from 30th 

October – 4th November (main congress to be held 1-3rd November).  Poster presentation should be 3 

minutes with additional 2 minutes for discussion. 

 

  

 

Abstract ID: 
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Soiling management in patients with habitual constipation 

 

Presentation Style: 

 

Lower GI Posters Group 7    7P-2 
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Time: 
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Exhibition Hall 
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Prof. David Sigalet 

 

President, WOFAPS            

 

  

 



Disclaimer: This email and its attachments may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the 

individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, 

disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. 

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function 

and then permanently delete what you have received. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those 

of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Sidra Medical and Research Center. 
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